










To: Dr. P. Chandiran <chandiran@liba.edu>; Dr. Mary Auxilia <mary.auxilia@liba.edu>; Dr Uma 
Priyadharshini <uma.priyadharshini@liba.edu>; Ms. Rochelle Simon <rochelle.simon@liba.edu>; Mr. 
Alphonse Rosario <alphonse.r@liba.edu>; Sime Josephine Victoria Victor Paul 
<F23150.Sime@liba.edu>; Liya Susan Raju <F23100.LIYA@liba.edu>; Jonathan Hubert Lemuel D 
<F23081.JONATHAN@liba.edu>; Sophia Dass <sophianisch@gmail.com> 
Cc: learning studio <learningstudio@liba.edu> 
Subject: AICTE meeting - reg.  
  
Respected member,  
 
Sub: Requesting participation in the Sexual harassment Prevention Committee 
meeting- reg.  
 
As a part of the regular AICTE mandated meeting, 
 
I kindly request your participation as a member in the Sexual Harassment Prevention 
Committee  meeting on 4th December, 2025, (wednesday). 
 
Venue: LP3 
Time : 2.00 pm 
 
Thanking you 
 
With regards, 
 

  

Dr. B. Aiswarya  
Professor, Human Resources  
Associate Dean, Student Relations  
Loyola Institute of Business Administration (LIBA)  
Loyola College Campus, Chennai - 600034  
Phone: Ext 7237 Mobile: +91 94452 54704  
Web: www.liba.edu Email: aiswarya.b@liba.edu    

                    

  
 


